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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 9th December 2022 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

This week Nursery have been 

learning to retell the Brown Bear 

story using ‘Talk for Writing.’ 

               Reception 

This week Reception have been 

practicing their Nativity, learning 

their lines and singing their 

songs. They are very proud of 

their hard work! 

Year 1 

This week we have been working 

very hard on our Christmas 

Performance. We are very proud 

of the children’s hard work, 

remembering their lines and 

songs!  

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
992 

Shakespeare 
895 

Bannister 
967 

Pankhurst 
927 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

Christmas Performance dates: 

Nursery- Tuesday 13th December 

Year 1 & 2- Wednesday 14th December  

Reception- Thursday 15th December  

 

Follow our school Twitter 

account for updates and 

challenges to try at home! 

 

 
 

 

 

@ParsloesSchool 

Writer of the Week 
 

Bumblebee - Fatima 

Ladybird – Yulian 

Badger – Scarlet 

Hedgehog - Jarir 
 

Thought for the week… 

Why do some people give 
presents at Christmas? 

Aadam 

 

Helping at Home 

Make sure you are still signing into Bug Club and reading 

books online.  

 

 

 

 

Isabella Martin 

Franklin Aicha 


